
INVITE TO TRADE EXPO INDONESIA 2024
Friday, 13 September 2024

Trade Attache Martin Panapotan of the Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia

 in  Manila invited PAGASA's STC to lunch on 12 September 2024 at Lugang Cafe

 SM Aura, BGC to discuss his invitation for PAGASA Members to attend their

 biggest F&B Trade Show in Jakarta's BSD City which will take place on 9-12

 Oct. 2024. He also introduced STC to entrepreneurs from Bintang Island in

 Indonesia offering fresh tuna and other fishes to the Philippine market.
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